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I (as a registered nurse)believe that the Doctors Code of Conduct should be left as it is. Doctors are regularly
sued for mistakes they did or did not make. Doctors have the right to say what they believe is right for their
patients, patients may not agree but this is their prerogative and they are free to go elsewhere. If we keep putting
these rules and regulations on our Doctors then there will be a rapid decline in people wanting to pursue this
profession.

Some doctors have their beliefs too, having God as their Judge, and this goes well and truly beyond any code of
Conduct we may put to them. May God be your Judge when you consider any changes.
Linda Collins
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